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Dear Colleagues:

I would like to invite you to a meeting / conversation with provost Bill Clyde, the deans
of Manhattan College's five schools, and me on Thursday, ovember 11, from 5:00 - 6:00
p.m. in the Alumni Room of O'Malley library.

This invitation is being made to all adjunct faculty teaching at Manhattan College. The
meeting will give us an opportunity to continue and to deepen the discussion, begun earlier
in the year by provo t Clyde, about the future of the College and the important role of our
adjunct faculty in that future. It will also give us an opportunity to discuss in that context
the recent conver ation that have an en over the efforts of the ew York tate nited
Teachers to organize our adjunct faculty.

I look forward eagerly to meeting with you next Thur day.

incerely,

Brennan O'Donnell, Ph.D.
President


